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I hope everyone had a great weekend.  January has flown by and now it’s time to think “Mardi Gras.”  Can you believe 
just 20 school days until the Mardi Gras holidays? 
 
I realize that you have received several emails from me this past week.  I am doing my best to keep you informed of 
all school information as it comes to me.  The Archdiocese will be meeting with us to provide additional direction to 
our faculty and staff. 
 
Records will be transferred to your school of choice in our usual transfer fashion.  Once you have registered at a 
school, the school will fax a request for school records and we will provide the necessary documentation.  If there 
are any changes, I will keep you all informed.  We will continue to work with all of you and the area Catholic schools 
to insure a smooth transition. 
 
Also, if you have met the Christ the King Parish Church support requirement for 2019 (minimum contribution of 
$520), you should contact the church office and request an Archdiocesan voucher to take to your new Catholic 
school so that you will receive the in-parish tuition rate.  Please call Miss Neva at 361-1500 to request this 
documentation. 
 
Some exciting news from HASA.   
 

 

 

 

HASA will be providing a picnic for our students to take the place of Trick or Trunk.  The picnic will be held on Friday, 

May 1, 2020, and will be a fun day.  There will be music, food, inflatables, Kona Ice, etc.  The picnic will be for CTK 

students ONLY.  HASA will need a few parent volunteers, so be ready when the request for volunteers goes out.  

More details will be forthcoming.  Due to the fact this picnic will only be for our CTK students, anyone wanting a 

refund for tickets purchased for Trick or Trunk needs to send the request in writing to Mrs. Conefry.   

HASA is providing additional field trips for students prior to year-end.  You will hear more about that from the 

homeroom teachers. 

Also, all students will receive class t-shirts.  The back of the t-shirt will have the class (1C, 2G, etc.) with all students’ 

signatures, while the front of the t-shirt will show our CTK logo and the dates that CTK has been open. 

Of course, HASA will still provide the End of the Year Scholarships, the End of the Year Parent Drawing, the End of 

the Year Teacher Drawing, and Teacher Appreciation Week. 

Many thanks to HASA and all that they have provided for us here at CTK. 

(continued on next page) 

The World’s Finest Chocolate sale has been a success and we are getting 

everything finalized today.  All money and/or candy must be turned 
in by the end of school today, so please make sure that you 
have done so. 
 
PLEASE REMEMBER:  ONCE A CASE OF CHOCOLATE HAS BEEN OPENED, YOU 

ARE RESPONSIBLE FOR THE $60.  WE CANNOT TAKE BACK ANY OPEN CASES 

OF CANDY. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 
 
IMPORTANT REMINDER:  IF YOU CHANGE YOUR NAME, PHONE NUMBER, 

ADDRESS, EMAIL, ETC., IT IS IMPERATIVE THAT YOU NOTIFY THE OFFICE SO THAT 
THE CHANGES CAN BE MADE ON THE EMERGENCY CARDS.  WHEN A STUDENT 
GETS SICK OR ADMINISTRATION NEEDS TO CONTACT YOU, IT BECOMES A 
PROBLEM WHEN NUMBERS ARE NO LONGER IN SERVICE, VOICE MAILBOXES ARE 
FULL, EMAILS CANNOT BE SENT.  PLEASE SEND UPDATED INFORMATON AS SOON 
AS POSSIBLE. 
 
 

 
 
Catholic Schools Week is this week.  During this week, students from Catholic schools will be participating in the 
events at Lakeside Mall.  Our choir and cheerleaders will be performing on Wednesday, January 29, 2020, at 4:30 
p.m.  Student artwork will be on display beginning on Monday, January 27, 2020, until Wednesday, January 29, 2020, 
after our performance.  Please try to support our students by checking out the artwork and attending the performance 
if possible.   

 
(Continued on next page) 

Let’s “dance the night away” at the CTK Father/Daughter 

Dance on Friday, January 31, 2020, in the Parish Hall from 6:45 

p.m. – 8:30 p.m.  (Doors will open at 6:30 p.m.) 

THE MEN’S CLUB HAS GRACIOUSLY DECIDED TO HOST THIS 

EVENT FREE OF CHARGE FOR OUR CTK 

FATHERS/DAUGHTERS.  

(REFRESHMENTS, AS WELL AS A PICTURE WILL BE 

INCLUDED) 

Ages PK3 – 7th grade 

 

It’s that time of year when students begin to outgrow their shoes.  Please know that 

students will be allowed to wear any solid black leather or leather-like (no canvas) 

low quarter tennis shoes for the remainder of the school year.  



CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR GEOGRAPHY BEE PARTICIPANTS AND WINNERS! 
 

  

                                                                                                        
 
Mrs. Strahan’s Kindergarten celebrated their 100th day by making 100th day trail mix and watching a movie at the end 
of the day. 
 

                          
 

                            
 
 
 
(Continued on next page) 

3rd place - Cecilia Nguyen 
1st place - Peter Donnes 
2nd place - Truong Phan 

Front Row:  Isaiah Barnett, Cecilia Nguyen, Peter Donnes, Truong Phan, 
Mason Le, Linzey Harris 
 
Back Row:  Ariel Girmay, Jahmari Huskey, Sophie Croy, Victor Leon, 
Timothy Tewolde, Ethan Dinh 



 
DATE CHANGE – MARK YOUR CALENDARS:  Grandparents Day has been changed from Friday, 
March 20, 2020, to Friday, April 3, 2020. 
 
THIS WEEK: 
 
Monday, January 27, 2020 – Worlds Finest Chocolate fundraiser ends 
Monday, January 27, 2020 – Spirit Shirt Day for Catholic Schools Week 
Monday, January 27 – Wednesday, January 29, 2020 – Student artwork on display at Lakeside Shopping Center 
Wednesday, January 28, 2020 – “Walk With Jesus” Tennis Shoe Day for Catholic Schools Week 
Wednesday, January 29, 2020 – Choir and Cheerleaders performance; 4:30 p.m.; Lakeside Shopping Center 
Thursday, January 30, 2020 – NO SCHOOL MASS 
Friday, January 31, 2020 – Father/Daughter Dance (flyer attached) 

 
COMING UP: 
 
Monday, February 3, 2020 – Progress Reports 
Tuesday, February 4, 2020 – Progress Reports 
Tuesday, February 4, 2020 - Fair Committee Meeting; 6:00 p.m.; Parish Hall (EVERYONE INVITED) 
Wednesday, February 5, 2020 - CANE’S CHICKEN NIGHT; 3:00 – 9:00 p.m. (tell the cashier when ordering that you 
are from CTK) 
Friday, February 7, 2020 – Mother/Son Movie Night (more info to come) 
Tuesday, February 11, 2020 – Men’s Club Meeting; 7:30 p.m.; Parish Hall (meal and beverages provided) 

Thursday, February 13, 2020 – 12:30 p.m. dismissal; NO PM bus 
Wednesday, February 19, 2020 – Class pictures 
Friday, February 21, 2020 – CTK Mardi Gras Parade (more info to come) 
Monday, February 24 – Friday, February 28, 2020 – Mardi Gras holidays 
Monday, March 2, 2020 – School resumes 


